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Date: September 16, 2020 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Re:   Purchase of Pizza for School Meal Program 
 

I would like to discuss the Food and Nutrition Services purchase of pizza for the 
current school year at the next Committee of the Whole meeting on Monday, 
September 21, 2020.  This was originally discussed at the September 14, 2020 
Study Session.  
 
Pizza Hut is our current pizza vendor for school meals. We entered into a three-
year contract with them in September of 2018; they were the low responsible 
bidder at that time. This is the third year of that contract and we are 
recommending the pizza purchase in the amount of $120,000.00 from the Food 
Service Fund for the 2020-21 school year. This number is lower than in the past, 
based on the students who will be in the Livonia Virtual School this year.  
 
Please contact me if you have questions.  
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